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After furious breaktimes filled with board 

games competitions, Tatton are the overall 

winners, with Moreton runners up. 

 

Well done to everyone who took part and 

particularly to Zara and Charlotte McEwan 

who literally swept the board! 

 

Julia Ward 

Report by India (F5) 

 

On Wednesday the Under 10 netball team played a match 

against Pownall at home.  Freya White scored 1 goal but un-

fortunately they scored a few more.  Even though we were 

defeated by Pownall, we tried our best and showed great 

sportsmanship throughout.  Thanks to Miss McBride for um-

piring. 
 

A very big thank you to Zoe, Holly and Jewel Bennett, who 

came into assembly this morning to talk to the children about 

their time at WPS.  It’s always lovely to see ex-pupils and the 

children had a great time learning about what the girls have 

done since they left WPS. 

Congratulations to Yasmin, Ella, Jemima, Sofia, Megan and 

Jessica for being this week’s Stars.  Well done for all of your 

hard work. 

Stars of the Week 
U10 Netball 

Fred’s Back! 
In the past, Fred the Bear was Wilmslow Prep’s travelling bear, accompanying our pupils to 

exciting places.  However, all the travel tired Fred out and he went into hibernation in the 

Music Room.  Now Fred is well-rested and eager to venture back out into the world. . .  

 

We’re looking for boys and girls who will be going somewhere exciting over the Christmas 

holidays and would like to take Fred with them.  It doesn’t have to be an overseas destina-

tion—Fred’s as happy to travel in the UK as he is to go to exotic places.  All you need to do 

when you return is to share your holiday snaps with us for display in the Entrance Hall—

featuring both you and Fred! 

 

A box will be left outside the Office next week, together with some suggestion forms.  At the 

end of term  Mr Reynolds will draw one suggestion from the box and the lucky person will 

get to take Fred with them on at the end of this term. 

Thank you! 


